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Jeremy Michael Herbstritt 
Jeremy Michael Herbstritt loved to hike, kayak, bike, ski, 

and work on the family farm. A phenomenal friend, brother, 
and son and a dedicated teacher, he was born on Nov. 6, 1979, 
and grew up on the Herbstritt farm in 
Bellefonte, Pa. 

Jeremy graduated from Bellefonte 
Area High School and received a 
bachelor of science in biochemistry 
and molecular biology at Pennsylvania 
State University. He returned to Penn 
State to earn a B.S. in civil engineer-
ing, with honors, in 2006.

He then enrolled as a graduate 
student in civil engineering at Virginia 
Tech, where he was a teaching as-
sistant and recipient of the Sussman 
Scholarship for summer 2007.

Jeremy worked for the Guided Path Dairy Farm in Belle-
fonte and for the Centre County, Pa., Extension office, where he 
collected mosquitoes to be tested for the West Nile virus. He 
is credited with discovering the first West Nile virus-infected 
mosquito in Centre County. 

While growing up, Jeremy was involved in the Cub Scouts 
and Boy Scouts. He was a member of the Centre County 4-H 
Gold Bullets Club; Centre County Sheep Club; Centre County 
Beef Club; and the Knights of Columbus, Council 1314. 

An avid runner, he competed in the Pocono and Steamtown 
marathons and participated for three consecutive years in the 
Tussey Mountainback 50-mile relay. He was helping his sister, 
Jennifer, train for the Boston Marathon. 

Jeremy will forever be loved and missed by all and his amaz-
ing life will never be forgotten. A memorial 5K will be run an-
nually by his friends and family so that his compassionate heart 
and passion for life will live on. 

Caitlin Millar Hammaren
Caitlin Millar Hammaren had a way of making others 

feel as if they were her best friend. Her smile was contagious 
and her eyes sparkled under any circumstances. 

Born on May 4, 1987, and from Westtown, N.Y., Caitlin 
was president of the Minisink Valley High School choir 

and a member of the National 
Honor Society. For years, she 
served food at the Pulaski fire 
company’s annual pancake 
breakfast.

At Virginia Tech, where 
Caitlin was a sophomore double 
majoring in international stud-
ies and French, she continued 
caring about and helping people. 
She was events chair for her 
sorority, Kappa Kappa Gamma, 

and was one of their top fundraisers in the Relay for Life. 
She was also a resident advisor in the Residential Leader-
ship Community. Her passion for that role was so strong 
that she took care of each of her residents as if they were 
her own children. As a result, she was inducted into the 
National Residence Hall Honorary, an organization that 
recognizes only the top 1 percent of residence hall leaders. 

Caitlin dedicated her time outside her studies to many 
activities close to her heart, among them riding horses, sing-
ing, and playing the violin.

She will be missed by all who knew her.




